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30 November 2015 

 
 
Brad Miocevich 
Chairman 
Kwinana Motorplex Pty Ltd 
 
By email: bradm@veem.com 
 
 
Dear Mr Miocevich 
 
Collective Bargaining Notifications CB00324-325 lodged by Kwinana Motorplex Pty Ltd 

I refer to the above collective bargaining notifications lodged with the Australian Competition 
and Consumer Commission (the ACCC) on 20 November 2015. 

The purpose of this letter is to advise you that a copy of the notification has been placed on 
the ACCC’s Public Register and to provide you with details of the ACCC’s public consultation 
process. 

Interested party consultations 

As part of the ACCC’s statutory assessment process, public consultation with interested 
parties commenced on 27 November 2015. The ACCC has invited a number of potentially 
interested parties to comment. 

For your information I have enclosed a copy of the ACCC’s letter inviting submissions and 
the list of organisations to which the letter was sent. The ACCC has requested that parties 
wishing to provide submissions do so by 4 December 2015. 

The ACCC will arrange for you to receive a copy of any publicly available submissions it 
receives for your comment. Any public submissions received by the ACCC will also be 
available from the ACCC’s website. 

The ACCC expects to make a decision on these notifications in mid-December 2015. To 
enable us to meet this timeframe, any comments you wish to provide in response to the 
submissions of interested parties should be provided by 10 December 2015. 

The ACCC’s assessment process 

Statutory protection provided by collective bargaining notifications commences 14 days after 
lodgement. In the case of the notifications you have lodged, statutory protection will 
commence on 4 December 2015 unless the ACCC issues a draft objection notice. 

This letter has been placed on the ACCC’s public register. Should you have any queries in 
relation to this matter, or the ACCC’s consultation process, please do not hesitate to contact 
Elizabeth Batten on (02) 6243 1359. 

Yours sincerely 

 
 
David Hatfield 
Director 
Adjudication Branch 
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